
 

 

   

  

 

 

 
 

 

July 2016: Internet Security by Chris Collins 

August 2016: Open 

 

TLCUG meets on the 1st Thursday of each month at 2 P.M. at the Donald W. Reynolds 

Library at 300 Library Hill, located on Highway 201 South in Mountain Home, across 

from the ASUMH campus. The Help Desk will open around 1:00 p.m. Guests and visitors 

are welcome to attend. 

 

 

  

1) CALL TO ORDER: 

The group meeting began at 2:00 PM. 

2) ATTENDANCE: 

Total attendance was 53 people, including two guests. 

3) ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

President Tom welcomed the members.  Tom gave the Treasurer’s report to the 

membership.  

Tom announced that a workshop is being planned for participants to bring in their 

laptop and work with the leader as topics are discussed or problems are solved.  

Participants are encouraged to bring questions.  A signup sheet is at the back desk, 



 

 

with space for questions/problems to be discussed.  The class will probably be held 

in mid-July (no exact date yet). 

Tom then introduced our speaker for the meeting 

4) PROGRAM: 

Today’s program was given by Chris Collins, TLCUG Program Director.  His topic was 

“What is a backup and why do I need one?”   Chris discussed several types of 

backups (both free and at some cost) and how to use them.  He also mentioned the 

File History found on Windows 10 which can also back up your files.  The 

membership also had several questions that were answered by Chris. 

5) ANNOUNCEMENT: 

President Tom then introduced the two guests at today’s meeting. 

6) DRAWINGS: 

The winner of the monthly drawing for the Blackbird Café certificate was Lorna 

Meyer. 

7) ADJOURNMENT: 

The meeting adjourned at 2:57 PM.  

 

 

 

 

 
Click on the Camera 

 

 

 

If you have a question that is not or cannot be adequately addressed at our regular Help 

Desk meeting, you may email questions to the Webmaster (contact info is on the 

http://www.tlcug-ark.org/gallery.htm


 

 

Officers page of our Website), or write it down and bring it to the Help Desk at our 

regular meeting.  

  

 

 

The Twin Lakes Computer Users Group [TLCUG] is in no way responsible or liable for any 

damages resulting from articles, opinions, statements, advertising representations, 

warranties expressed or implied in this publication, nor do we endorse or recommend any 

products or services mentioned.  

Comments or opinions herein do not necessarily reflect the policies of the TLCUG. 

Materials contained herein may be reproduced by other User Groups, provided proper 

credit is given to the author and the publication, except articles marked "Reprinted by 

permission..." or "Copyright." 

 

See you next month  

 

 

 


